
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

[Great Yarmouth, United Kingdom, 07/04/2025] – Stowen Group, a leading 
organisation in the provision of inspection, repair, maintenance and project 
execution in the energy sector, on an international basis is pleased to announce 
management changes to its executive team. 

Colin Stewart has been appointed as the new CEO and will play a pivotal role 
in driving the company’s strategic initiatives, spearheading continued vertical 
growth and geographical footprint. Colin Stewart has a strong reputation for 
innovative thinking, exceptional leadership, and a deep understanding of the 
industry landscape. 

In a strategic move, Stowen Group has appointed Kieron Ford as their new 
Chief Operating Officer. With a proven track record of success in the 
renewables industry, he brings a wealth of experience and expertise to Stowen 
Group with the focus on providing operational excellence and service delivery. 

Kane Ford has been appointed Finance Director of Stowen Group. He has 8 
years' experience working within the company and will play a crucial role as we 
seek to expand the geographical locations and verticals that Stowen services. 

In Stowen’s Oil and Gas Division, Mark Chandler has been appointed as the 
new Managing Director. With over 30 years’ experience in the oil and gas 
industry covering operational management, supply chain and business 
development. His focus will be on delivery within our current geographic 
regions, new points of presence globally and partnerships supporting the 
continued growth of the business. 

Gary Horner has been appointed Managing Director of Stowen Clean Energy, 
focusing on the delivery of services to the renewables market. He has nearly 40 
years' experience in energy industry operations and specifically 14 years in 
renewables in a commercial and operational management capacity. His focus 
will be on the expansion of our renewable energy construction and O&M 
services and increase of our client base internationally. 

Colin Stewart said of the new executive team, “I’m excited to announce the 
appointment of our new Board of Directors. This distinguished group of leaders 
brings a wealth of experience and strategic vision that will guide Stowen toward 
continued growth and success. With their diverse backgrounds and commitment 
to innovation, I’m confident they will help us navigate the future and achieve 



our goals. I look forward to working closely with them as we enter this exciting 
new chapter.” 

Media and industry professionals interested in learning more or scheduling an 
interview are encouraged to contact Karen Prentice at 
karen.prentice@stowengroup.com or +44 7725578756. 

About Stowen Group 
Stowen Group is a leading organisation in the provision of inspection, repair, 
maintenance and projects in the energy sector globally. A company dedicated to 
delivering services on budget and on time. With a commitment to innovation, 
excellence, project delivery and customer satisfaction, Stowen has established 
itself as a leading trusted name in the industry. 

 


